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LEGISLATIVE ADVOCACY POLICY 
 
 

The MMTA is a non-profit 501(c)3 Organization primarily to promote educational opportunities for its 
members. From time to time our association members are affected by legislation proposed by the State 
of Michigan Legislative bodies. The Association typically works with Michigan Townships Association 
(MTA), the Michigan Municipal League (MML), and various other groups to advocate for the 
organization. 
 
On occasion, the MMTA would like to advocate support or opposition or express opposition to certain 
legislation that is being proposed. The MMTA is allowed to advocate if 20% or less of their exempt 
purpose expenditures or time spent on political activities. The MMTA specifically will limit its activities to 
taking positions of support or opposition to legislation impacting our member organizations. 
 
The MMTA will allow advocacy or opposition support by way of recommendations or resolutions to be 
presented to the Legislative Body that is proposing the legislation. The recommendation or resolution 
will be presented to the MMTA Board of Directors by the Legislative Committee for approval prior to 
releasing the advocacy/opposition documents to the appropriate legislative body. 
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